
NOTICE OF RFP 
The Borough of Highlands is soliciting proposals. Sealed RFP responses 

will be received February 18th, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. in the Borough of 
Highlands Municipal Building 42 Shore Drive Highlands, N.J. 07732 at 

which time and place responses will be and read for                                                             
Proposals for Grant Writing Services  

Proposal Instruction Packets may be obtained at  

Borough of Highlands Municipal Building 42 Shore Drive Highlands NJ 
07732 of Borough of Highlands website at: www.highlandsnj.com 

All RFP Addenda will be issued in the website. Therefore, all interested 
respondents should check the website from now through the RFP opening. 

It is the sole responsibility of the respondent to be knowledgeable of all 
addenda related to the procurement. 

 Respondents shall comply with the said requirements with the RFP. 

Contact Thill@highlandsborough.org 
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